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Comments: If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move forward with the Stibnite Gold Project, they will reclaim an

area impacted by historical mining, create hundreds of well-paying jobs and provide a huge boost to our

economy in the process. It is a win-win for Valley County. We need to permit the project.

 

Midas Gold Idaho is not your typical mining company. The company realizes the Stibnite Gold Project site has

been damaged after nearly a century of mining and that something must be done if we ever want to reclaim this

brownfield site. Midas Gold Idaho wants to restore the site and take care of the environment through mining. I

believe alternative 2 as outlined by the U.S. Forest Service is the best chance to help the repair the historic

Stibnite Mining District.

 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold in alternative 2, it is the best of the alternatives

outlined by the USFS. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge benefit to our community and the local

environment.

 

Thanks for your Consideration,


